
Women for Racial and Economic Equality (WREE) sends our greetings to the Second Congress of
the League of Young Communists U.S.A.!

There is an ongoing and escalating anti-women attack taking place in the U.S.A. today. The
youth and young women, in particular, will play a decisive role in the path that this country will
take as it relates to women’s rights in the years to come. We appreciate your efforts in
combating these escalating attacks and standing in solidarity with working-class women.

We are also thankful to have your support in our efforts to re-establish the Women’s
International Democratic Federation (WIDF) as the world center of the progressive women’s
movement, as well as to re-establish WREE as the American affiliate of the WIDF.

Our best wishes for the success of this Second National Congress and the future of your League.
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